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To avoid any potential for ambiguity or inconsistency between the NERR and Guideline, the 
AER intends to consult on amendments to the Guideline. We propose to remove reference 
to the 31 March 2023 date and instead include a provision that would recognise and apply 
any change in date determined by the AEMC and prescribed in the Rules. This will ensure 
consistency, provide clarity and address any concerns that the dates differ. We will 
commence consultation on this Guideline amendment shortly. 

We welcome the opportunity to discuss and work collaboratively with the AEMC in respect of 
this rule change request. If you have further questions, please contact Mark Feather, 
General Manager, Strategic Policy and Energy Systems Innovation, on  or 

.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Jim Cox 

Deputy Chair 




